DIVINE PROVIDENCE SCHOOL
CANAL ROAD, PRAKASH NAGAR, RAEBARELI

DATED: 31/08/2022

KINDLY ATTENTION

Dear Parents,

You are Hereby Requested to take Notice that Divine Providence
School, Canal Road, Prakash Nagar, Raebareli do not Provide any
Transport Facility for the Students nor any Vehicle is attached
or on Contract with the School for this Purpose. Parents are
Solely Responsible for the Transport Arrangements and be it known
that the School Management will not be Responsible nor Engaged
in any Manner. Kindly follow the Rules of the Transport
Department of the Uttar Pradesh Government and the Regulations
of the District Administration of Raebareli in this Regard.

Please Cooperate with the Staff at the Gate Regarding Parking
of the Vehicles.

MANAGER/PRINCIPAL



